Back to School in
Walnut Creek

Upcoming Pavement Work

Upcoming Construction

Work is tentatively scheduled to begin in September
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Streets included in the project area:
primarily bounded by Warwick Drive, Walnut Avenue,
and Snyder Lane

Questions about the construction? Michael Hawthorne
(925) 943-5899 ext. 2245

hawthorne@walnut-creek.org

() #SlowDownWalnutCreek





